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April 5, 1994
Dear Liaison Group Member:

This letter will serve to inform you that the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency,
Region 2, will be holding a Joint Liaison Group Meeting under the Community
Interaction Program for the Hudson River PCBs Reassessment, on Monday, April 18,
1994.

The meeting will begin at 7:00 p.m., at the Holiday Inn Expréss, located at 946 New
Loudon Road, in Latham, New York.

Our guest presenter will be Dr. Ed Garvey of TAMS Consultants, Inc., who will discuss
the preliminary data analysis of the geochemical information collected during Phase 2
of the Reassessment (high resolution coring, water column sampling and side scan
sonar). This is essentially the same presentation that Dr. Garvey gave to the Hudson
River Oversight Committee at its last meeting in October, 1993. Since his presentation
was of great interest to so many of those present at that meeting, and has been the
subject of a number of inquiries from the public, we felt it should be shared with the
entire membership. '

! look forward to seeing you on April 18th, and if you have any questions or require
more information, please contact me at 212/264-7214. Thank you for your continued
interest and participation in the Community Interaction Program for the Hudson River
PCBs Reassessment.

Sincerel

Ann Rychlensﬁi, émmunity Relations Coordinator

External Programs Division 3
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